
Dispatch from Saturday, 26 May 2007 
 
 
Hi Folks, 
 
We managed to squeak out one last deployment on a crabeater seal on the way back to Palmer 
Station. That means all of our CTD tags are deployed! Thanks to the Captain and crew of the 
LMG for their patience and help in getting this last one out. This was the smallest piece of ice we 
had worked on but the procedure went extremely well. Attached is a group photo of the second 
seal crew with the animal and our anesthesia machine (Darth). 
 
Seal Crew 
 
 

 


